
Jan. 23rd — Jan. 27th, 2017 

Monday, Jan. 23rd 

 Farm to School Lunch today and please note that the Spring Farm to School order 

form is attached. You can also pay by using KEV-online payment. 

Tuesday, Jan. 24th 

 Yellow Pod Skating—1:45-2:35 p.m. 

 PAC Meeting—7-9 p.m.—Library-Everyone Welcome! 

Wednesday, Jan. 25th 

 Cycle 2 Enrichment begins 

Thursday, Jan. 26th 
 Red Pod Pizza sales at lunch — $2.50/slice 

 Orange Pod Skating-1:45-2:35 p.m. 

Friday, Jan. 27th 

 Subway Lunch  

UPCOMING: 

 Thursday, Feb. 2nd—Div. 5 Field Trip @ 8:45 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

 Friday, Feb. 3rd—Change the World Club-Final day for donations. Lets make a difference in our world. 

 Sunday, Feb. 5th—Musical Theatre rehearsal 1:00-4:00 p.m. 

COLQUITZ SPIRIT WEAR FOR SALE — See Website for details 
 

Battery Recycle—put in plastic bag and drop them in the box in the foyer!  Help us SAVE THE EARTH! 

Colquitz Middle School 505 Dumeresq St. Victoria B.C. V8Z 1X3 Phone: 250-479-1678 

Attendance Line: 250-479-4313 

Please check out Colquitz PAC Facebook page at: https://www.facebook.com/groups/357570267744007/ 

WED. FEB. 22- PINK        

T-SHIRT DAY-ORDER 

FORMS ARE  AT THE 

OFFICE.  

KEV-ONLINE PAYMENT 

IS AVAILABLE. 

Change the World Club is collecting toiletry items for our Survival Sock initiative. We are collecting donations of 

the following items: new or nearly new adult socks (preferably in dark colours), toothbrushes, toothpaste, travel size 

shampoo/ lotion/ soap, granola bars, combs, mini Kleenex packages, transit passes, recreation center passes, mini 

notebooks/ pens/gum/ candy/hats, scarves, and or gloves. We are hoping to stuff at least 100 pairs of socks again 

this year and will be hand delivering them with the Reverend Al Tysic of the Dandelion Society on the morning of 

Thursday, Feb. 16.  

In addition, this year, we are hoping to donate 10- 15 backpacks with similar toiletry items and some clothing for 

teenagers who are living in transitional housing. If you have gently used backpacks or clothing to fit 15-20 year olds 

these can be dropped off in the boxes as well. Thank you! 

Donations will be collected until February 3rd.  If you have any questions or would like to find out more on 
how you can become involved please see Mrs. Helton or Mrs. Zumach. 

https://colquitz.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/new-colquitz-spirit-wear-for-sale/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/357570267744007/

